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Dear Parent/Carer,

So far this year, we have offered 23 after school clubs, with over 400 places available! We have listened to what the children have requested
for Summer Term and, as result, are able to offer the following.

Our Sports Crew have worked with us to create this letter so that it Is easier for parents and pupils to understand!

You will receive a text if your child has received a place at a club. The text will include a starting date for the club.

Name of Club Run by... When? Wherel Available to...
Gymnastics Beth Tweddle Gym Mondays Main Hall Children in K5 (Years 152)
Gymnastics Beth Tweddle Gym Thursdays Main Hall Children in KS2 (Years 3-6)

Boys Football Club Chester FC Wednesdays KS2 Football Cage Children in KS1 (Years 14&2)
Girls Football Club Chester FC Woednesdays KS| Football Cage Children in Years 1-6
Golf Club AW Coaching Tuesdays Main Hall Children in KS2 (Years 3-6)
Reception Well-Being Club Miss Ward Tuesday Reception Children in Reception only. Please
only select this or Story Club,
not both
Story Club Mrs Brooks Tuesdays Reception Children in Reception only. Please
only select this or Story Club,
not both
Growing & Cooking Club Mrs Leslie & Mrs Walker Mondays Nursery — collected Reception to Y6 (Everyone)
from Nursery

Science Club Dr lsaure Mondays L] Children in UKS2 (Years 5&6)
Chess Club Mr Fainter Mondays 6T Chitdren in K52 {Years 3-6)
Story Club Mrs Sutton Thursdays 5/65 Children K52 (Years 3-6)

KS1 Homework Mrs Wright Thursdays 2T Children in KS) (Years 162)
Ks2 Homework & TTRS Ms Thomas Thursdays 347 Children in KS2 (Years 3-6)

Please complete this form and return to your child's class teacher as soon as possible. Places in clubs are limited and we will offer places
on a first-come first-served basis. Due to demand, only one club will be offered to each pupil, unless spaces are available in other clubs.

Child’s Name: Class:

Any Medication:

Parent/Carer’s Signature:

If your child is in year 5 or 6, please let us know if you give permission for them to walk home alone after their club is finished. if you do
not give us this information, we cannot allow your child to walk home unsupervised.

| give permission for my child to walk home alone after their after-school club (Years 5 & 6 only)

We are a Rights Respecting School with No Outsiders
Article 29: Education must develop every child's personality, talents and abilities to the full

Follow us on Twitter: @TheAcorns5School



